
St Finbar’s Primary School  
Levy Street, Glenbrook 2773 
P: 47391796     F: 47398153 

Email: stfinbars@parra.catholic.edu.au 
 Website: www.stfinbarsglenbrook.catholic.edu.au 

 
 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
  
As you are aware, the safety of our Students at St Finbar’s is extremely important to us. Therefore, it is                    
also important that our Staff have some knowledge of how each child travels to and from school each                  
day. 
  
In order for us to keep up to date with your child’s travel arrangements, we would ask that you take the                     
time to fill in the form below and return it to the school office as soon as possible. Please also include if                      
your child attends any Before or After School Care centre with details of which centre it is. Also, if the                    
mode of travel is bus, please include the bus number. 
  
If at any time during the year, your child’s mode of transport or routine should change, it is important that                    
you advise the school in writing, so that we can update the records accordingly. 
  
We thank you for your support. 
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Donna McFadzean 
Principal 

 

 

   

Please indicate travel arrangements for each day. For example, Bus, Car, Walk, Ride. One form               
per family is acceptable if arrangements are the same. 
  
Family Name :      Student/s:   

 
 Date :    Class :   

 
  

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

To School 
(Morning) 

          

From School 
(Afternoon) 

          

  
Names of any other people and their relationship to your child/children, who may be required to pick up                  
your child/children, other than the parent/s, caregiver/s nominated on the Enrolment Form : 
 

 

 


